
I look forward to the Committee moving the National Popular Vote Initiative Compact out of Committee 
with a do-pass recommendation. I am a big supporter of this initiative and hope the entire House will be 
allowed to vote on it and pass it soon. 
 
Best, 
 
Rich Bruer 
7128 SW 3rd Ave. 
Portland, OR 97219 
 


